
It was lovely to see 
some sunny weather 
this week and even 
nicer to be able to sit 
out and enjoy it!  Let’s 

hope the weather 

continues to improve as we 
head towards Easter.  

Please do continue to 

make sure the children 

come to school in the 

correct footwear but they 

can always bring a pair of 
wellies or shoes to change 

into for playtime so they 

can access the grass.  

Thank you.


NSPCC Assemblies  As 

part of our commitment to 
keeping the children safe, 

all the children will be 

taking part in a NSPCC 


‘Speak out, stay safe’ assembly and Y5/6 and Y2 will take part in a 

followup workshop, early next term.


Parent Evenings  Some of you may have noticed that we had planned 

parent evenings during the first week back after the holidays.  
These meetings will not take place now as they are too soon 
after the Easter holiday and we have had recent parent 
evenings earlier in the spring.


And finally…We break up NEXT FRIDAY (4th April) and 
return to school on TUESDAY 22nd April.


Summerbridge Primary School


28th March 2025

1 Apr - 
Parent Pop 
In 3pm


4 Apr - 
break up


22 Apr - 
Back to 
school


22 Apr - 
NSPCC 
assemblies


28 Apr - 
NSPCC 
workshops


1 May - 
Y5/6 Job 
interviews


5 May - 
Bank 
Holiday


This half term our whole school topic is: ‘Our Local Area’

https://darleyandsummerbridge.co.uk/safeguarding/







